Little Strawberries Newsletter September and October 2017

Hello Parents and Carers,

We would like to welcome you back at the beginning of our school year.

Just to inform you we have a new <u>WHITE BELL</u> on the door with the stairs and when collecting parents will still enter via the nursery door to gain access to the club.

This month's learning

This month we will be focussing on:

- > What we did in the summer holiday
- > How we are feeling
- > Road Safety
- > Black History Month



Reminders

- Same day pick up if it is not your regular day is £14
- Please advise us before midday if your child will not need a pick up, if we are advised after this time there will be a fee of £5 incurred on you next invoice.
- If you would like your child collected from an after-school club the fee is £3.50.
- If you are late to collect your child the fee starts at £5 for the 1st 15 minutes and £1 per minute thereafter.
- *October Half term is 23rd to 27th October 2017 please book now for holiday places. *



Little Strawberries Staff would like to congratulate **Kiyah** for continuously helping the younger children with their work and activities. **Cayden** for always helping with tidying up and setting up activities. **Cordalle** for being a great junior play leader and leading group games.



Little Strawberries Staff and children would also like to welcome **Scarlett and Mya** to the After School Club. Both children have settled in well and our enjoying their time here. Looking forward to many more memories



Little Strawberries Newsletter September and October 2017

MEET OUR STAFF

We are continuously welcoming new staff here at Little Strawberries, such as volunteers, those in need of work experience and also re-welcoming previous staff members. All staff are DBS checked and have attended and completed enhanced Safeguarding for Children courses. All staff have a professional manner, as well as a passion for working with children. Please see below photos of majority of our staff members and please note different members of staff could be collecting from any school. Staff will be wearing IDs as well as their uniform when collecting, however it is still very important children familiarise themselves with all staff.







Sophia Maynard



Natasha Nti



Zara Michael



Kamal Forrester



Latanya Hodge-Richardson



Rianne Ranger



Reece Charles-Jones

